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Thank you to the parents who filled out the SEND questionnaire. It was useful to look through your 

feedback about what you feel is going well and what can be done next. Many of you felt when you have 

had concerns about your child’s progress or personal development, you have been able to discuss these 

with the class teacher or Inclusion team, as well as feeling happy that your child’s individual learning 

plan (ILP) gives clear information about the support they receive. Remember, if you are unsure if your 

child should have an ILP or want to know about the support your child receives, then class teachers are 

more than happy to talk to you.  

The next steps from your feedback will be to improve the information about SEND on the school 

website and for further information parent sessions to take place. 

 
Finally, a reminder that if you have any queries around your child’s additional needs please speak to  
your child’s class teacher in the first instance. However, if you feel you require further support,  
please get in touch with a member of the Inclusion team using the email below or phoning the school 
number. 
 

The Inclusion Team 

 

 

Coming up… 

SEND Parent Information Session – Reaching Families 

Reaching Families is a parent-carer led charity that supports parents and families of children and young 

people with special educational needs and disabilities in West Sussex.  They do this through a number of 

services including the delivery of information, training and peer support. 

Someone from the charity will be coming in to school to talk to you about the services they provide on 

Thursday 22nd May 2025. Once you have dropped your child off at their class, walk round to the school 

hall for the session. The meeting will finish no later than 9:30a.m. 

For the session to go ahead, we need at least 10 attendees, 

 so please RSVP to lhardy@rosegreeninfant.school  

 to let me know if you would like a space.  

 

Below is some information about parent training and  

support groups. 

mailto:lhardy@rosegreeninfant.school
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